Notice
Faculty of Technology

Providing hostel facilities for students
(3 Year) 2017/2018

This is to inform you that hostel facilities have been
arranged for the 3" year students of the Faculty of
Technology from 19™ February 2022 at Pitipana
Hostels to participate for the examinations.

Accordingly, students are kindly requested to
submit dully filled student information sheet which
is available on the website of the student welfare
division under “Download” menu and copy of the
Covid Vaccination Card to the sub warden when
they come to hostels.
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